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1st December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

At Porthcawl Comprehensive School, we pride ourselves on everything that we achieve.  Our achievements 

are driven by excellent teaching & learning and they are underpinned by high standards, strong values and 

clear expectations.   

Ensuring an excellent culture and climate for learning is very important to us and we aim to ensure that 

there is a true sense of ‘Community’ and ‘Belonging’ at Porthcawl.  We are, after all, one school 

community.   

I write to share with parents/carers the focus of our recent assemblies which were centred around being 

“Ready to Learn”.  I hope this short letter provides an update and a shared understanding of what we 

expect from all pupils at Porthcawl. 

We regularly discuss routines and expectations.  These are essential and what we expect in every lesson, 

throughout the school day and around our school site.  This is to ensure that all pupils develop their talents 

to the full and to ensure that there is a strong school culture underpinned by respect.   

For information, I share a graphic / poster that is displayed in classrooms and public spaces around the 

school site.  I thank you for your full support of all school policies and for your continued proactive 

involvement in your child’s education. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mike Stephens 

M Stephens 

Headteacher 
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